
 

I am writing to say that I strongly support Senate Bill 320. At the time that Daylight Savings Time 
was created, there was a real need for it. Now, those needs are no longer valid. Changing the 
clocks twice a year just for the sake of doing it puts a real physical and mental strain on people 
for the first few days as their minds and bodies adjust. I’m sure that there is some financial lose 
because of this outdated ritual. I favor switching the clocks for one last time to Daylight Savings 
and then leave them there. Thank you. 
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